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Further to your request for information dated 16th June 2020, I am pleased to provide the following in response to your request. 
Your request and our response:
In relation to Deeside Community Hospital, Flintshire:
1. Please confirm the registered staff roles (and numbers) that are employed to work in the Outpatients Department.  If there is a cross over role e.g. Ward/Outpatients, please confirm brief details about this.

There are currently 3 Registered Nurses (RNs) and 5 Healthcare Assistants (HCAs) employed to work in the Outpatients Department of Deeside Community Hospital.  Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB) can confirm that there is no cross over of role from the Outpatients Department into wards at Deeside Community Hospital.
2. Provide a copy of the policy that covers the taking and documenting of physical observations (e.g. blood pressure) that staff would work in line with at this location.
BCUHB does not have a specific policy or procedure for the taking and documenting of physical observations that staff would work to.  Physical observations is a competency-based assessment covered during RN training. This task would be signed off prior to the completion of the RN training. 
As an RN, the staff member would need to follow the Nursing and Midwifery Council (NMC) Code of Conduct.  Standard 10 in the Code relates to ‘Keep clear and accurate records relevant to your practice’.  Please see the link below for the NMC Code of Conduct: https://www.nmc.org.uk/standards/code/

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh
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